
CITY OF PLEASANTVILLE 
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Monday March 8, 2021 at 4:00PM 
 

 Mayor Steve Marsh opened the meeting with council members Carol Otto and Kyle Patterson present. 
Council members Clinton Wallace and Kody Jurgens were present via zoom. Council member Jordan Van Ness 
was absent.  

City Clerk, Rachel Reed, explained to the council that we do not need to have another public hearing for 
the maximum property tax dollars. However, the council must pass the maximum property tax dollars resolution 
before setting the hearing for the proposed budget. Reed explained that the council can lower the levy at any 
time before passing the resolution to adopt the budget. Reed explained that she has met with council member 
Jurgens and has answered a lot of his questions. Jurgens explained that he is comfortable with passing the 
resolution at this time to move forward with the budget process. Jurgens would like the council to lower the levy 
limit before adopting the final budget. Motion by Otto, seconded by Patterson to approve Resolution 21-09, 
approving the FY2022 maximum property tax dollars. All voting in favor motion carried. 

Motion by Patterson, seconded by Otto to set the time and date for a public hearing for the proposed 
FY22 budget on Monday March 29th at 4:00pm. All voting in favor motion carried. 

Motion by Patterson, seconded by Otto to adjourn. All voting in favor motion carried. 
 
   
 

 

         ____________________________ 
            Mayor, Steve Marsh  
_________________________________ 

City Clerk, Rachel Reed  


